
 
Hello Everyone!!   
 
My apologies in sending my weekly LTD Company meeting to everyone!  (that happens from time to time)  You can disregard that 
email...it is for the LTD Company members only. 
 

Few Reminders: 

1: Tuition:  September tution is now past due….it’s due the first week of every month. 

 

2: Jumpsuits:  I did want to let everyone know that our GDC jumpsuit orders were now being taken (as noted in the other email).  We 
also have an online store with GDC merchandise that is also open from now until October 31st.  Jumpsuit orders will be taken in the 
studio...all other merchandise is available online.  The orders can be placed online, but just like the jumpsuits, the orders won’t be 
processed until 10/31.  They will arrive shortly afterwards.  The online store link is on the front of our website at 
www.glendasdance.com. 

 
 

If you have any questions….feel free to contact me at any time!!!  My apologies again for the “extra” email. 
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Dancingly yours, 
Ms. Glenda 

Newsletters: All prior newsletters are found on our website for easy reference. 
Facebook: If you have Facebook...go to GDC’s page and “like”. 
Instagram: Glenda’s Dance is now on Instagram. 
GDC App: Free Glenda’s Dance Center App (Apple or Android). 


